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Published: 02/07/25
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Position Openings Update

In an effort to reduce the amount of Department Notices members receive and are required to

acknowledge, the Department is transitioning to announcing Position Openings via email.
Position Openings will be sent via email from HR, SFPD (POL) ﬁ The process

for members to apply will not change.

Members are reminded that per DN 23-144: Members are responsible for monitoring their
department email accounts at least once during the course of each shift. Members shall read and
respond to (as necessary) any new messages in the Inbox. Members will be held accountable for
information and documents transmitted by email.

Therefore, members are responsible for monitoring their emails for Position Openings that may
interest them.

Records of Position Openings sent via email will be archived in the Position Opening folder in
PowerDMS for future reference.

WAL} L2k
WILLIAM SCOTT
Chief of Police

Per DN 23-152, all sworn & non-sworn Members shall electronically acknowledge this Department
document in PowerDMS within (30) thirty calendar days of issuance. Members whose duties are relevant
(o this document shall be held responsible for compliance. Any questions regarding this policy should be
sent to sfpd.writtendirectives@sfgov.org, who will provide additional information.

Safety with Respect





